NB! Announcements in the english version are machine translated and may contain errors. Only
notices in Estonian are authentic and have legal effect.

Notice of fisheries support

Public from: 10.02.2023
Public until: for an indefinite period

Péllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet publishes this announcement under Regulation enacted pursuant to the Fisheries
Management Act.

Pdéllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet announces that the reception of applications will take place on from 28 February to 07
March 2023 a..

The purpose of the grant is compensate an undertaking engaged in fishing, aquaculture or the processing of fishery and aquaculture
products for the difference in the price of diesel purchased during the period 1 March to 31 December 2022. Undertakings which have

obtained an exemption from excise duty issued by the tax and Customs Board in 2022 for the purchase of diesel used for professional
fishing and whose consumption of diesel is clearly attributable to its fishing activity shall be eligible for such a refund.

Please submit the application documents: PRIA e-service environment.
Further details can also be found in the Regulation on which the notice is based :

https://www_.riigiteataja.ee/akt/126012023002
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